
Town Administrator/ 

Clerk Corner 

Labor Day! 

The OC Neighbors Committee has 

been working hard to put on the 

Town’s annual Labor Day 

Festivities.  A few changes … and so 

much still in the tradition of the 

weekend.   

Main Street will be closed on 

Saturday as always for vendors, 

family fun and music.  The Fishing 

Derby is at Decker Park at 10 a.m.  

This year the AUCTION will be 

Saturday at the Downtown Park 

beginning at 3 p.m.  Don’t be late!  

Historic Society tours and music at 

Lupita’s are in the offing for 

Sunday.  Join your friends and 

family on Monday for the annual 

Main Street Parade at 11 a.m. 

followed by fun in the sun at Decker 

Park.  And help support the 

SOROCO Middle School by catching 

breakfast Saturday or Monday from 

8-11 a.m. at the Downtown Park and 

the Junior Class by buying burgers 

and drinks at Decker Park on 

Monday.  We will see you there! 

 Contact Info 

While my hours are limited, know 

you only need to reach out with 

questions or for help with Town 

matters. My cell phone is (970) 846-

4582 or email me at 

clerk@townofoakcreek.com.   

Mary Alice Page-Allen 

Interim Town Administrator/Clerk 

 

Town Board Matters 

The Town Board continues their 

efforts to complete the Sheriff 

Reservoir Dam project and keep 

our water and sewer 

infrastructure up-to-date.  They 

took several measures to do so at 

their meeting on August 22nd.  A 

response to the Oak Creek Fire 

Protection District Board on their 

pending adoption of an impact 

fee schedule on new construction 

was also discussed and finalized 

in follow-up to the August 12th 

joint meeting with the Fire 

District’s Board.  

The next regular Town Board 

meeting will be held on 

Thursday, September 12th 

beginning at 6 p.m. 
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Nutritious and tasty meals! 

12:00 noon 

Mondays, Wednesdays & 

Fridays 

Call 24 hours in advance for 

reservation – (970) 879-0633. 

Free, with a $3 donation 

suggested if over 60 years old. 

South Routt  

Community Center 

227 Dodge, Oak Creek 

OAK CREEK 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

The Oak Creek Planning Commission has a vacancy for the Alternate position, and 

the Town is seeking letters of interest from residents who are eligible as a voter 

within the Town.  Become part of the voice that guides how and where our Town will 

be growing and changing.  Submit your letter to clerk@townofoakcreek.com or drop 

it at Town Hall, 129 Nancy Crawford Blvd. 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST 

FREE! 
DECKER PARK 

@ DUSK 

Bring your blanket and chairs 

and join us.   

Concessions available too. 



 

 

 


